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Watts Remy

From: R.B. Garden <clubs900@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 2:07 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 926 & SB 931

As you know SB 926 would stop aerial spraying over state owned forest lands, and SB 931 
would require better notification and reporting of sprays in the FERNS public database.  
 
I'm for passing both of these bills. I'm for eliminating poisons falling from the sky onto humans, 
animals and fish. I'm for changes in our practices with nature.  
 
Thank you,  
Rouanna Garden 
Springfield, OR 


